
 

Headteacher 

Awards Amir B Madison P Elyse S 

Sofia-Lilly S Jessica D Ema 

NEWSLETTER 
17th June 2022 

Sports and the Arts have been keeping us busy this 

week. Our minibus was put to good use on Tuesday 

transporting our Year 5 and 6 girls to the Anglian 

Learning girls football tournament. We were 

thrilled to hear that they were second, only 

losing to penalties in the final. Well done, 

girls! Later that day our year 5/6 cricketers 

headed off to the Bury Schools Kwik Cricket 

event, competing against some local 

schools. It was a pleasure to collect 

beaming smiles and tired bodies after the 

event.  

We have also thoroughly enjoyed some 

theatre performances by Doorstep Theatre 

company this week too. Key stage 1 enjoyed 

Party! with lots of celebration while our older children 

explored some themes around mental health in the play, 

The Lies You Tell. Both were amazing productions, organised through the Theatre Royal, 

and the follow up workshops were great fun. It is wonderful to see our fabulous children 

learn in such creative ways. 

Headteacher Awards 

I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a Headteacher Award.  

Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard….. 

Monday 20th June– Professional teacher training day (no children in school) 

Tuesday 21st to Friday 24th June- Active Week– wear sports clothes 

Friday 24th June– Skipbeatz workshops 

******Date change for Rabbit class trip to Thursday 30th June****** 

A Message From Staff 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, 

events and activities as they happen, and some useful 

links for activities to complete at home, by following us 

on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with devices to support online learning 

when isolating, advice on how to get online, resources to 

help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Stars of the Week 
Mrs Steed for leading our nursery story time for 

our new starters. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

 

Flat Stanley 

Jeff Brown 

The Iron Man 

Ted Hughes 

 Tesco Community Grant 

We are very excited to have been nominated for a 

Tesco community grant. When you are shopping in Tesco, please 

do vote for us with your Tesco tokens in store from July to 

September. The more tokens we receive, the more outdoors 

equipment we will be able to purchase for our children. Please 

spread the word! 

Catering 

Anglian Learning has been working since autumn 2021 on 
appointing a single catering partner to work with us across all 
schools.  Following a formal tendering process Innovate have 
been selected from a strong field and will start delivering a high 
quality food offer in September 2022, supported 
by existing staff and a number of new 
appointments.  An important focus in 
awarding the contract was sustainability. 
Innovate will be working hard to reduce 
packaging and will work with staff, parents 
and pupils to reduce food waste and with 
our site teams to ensure that the waste that 
does remain is managed effectively to 
minimise our carbon emissions. Alongside 
capital investment in a number of school kitchens 
and to reduce queue times at our secondary sites, Innovate are 
also creating a social impact fund for each academy, 
empowering pupils to make a difference in their local 
communities.  We will share more on what catering will look like 
in the autumn in the coming weeks. 

Mortal Engines 

Philip Reeve 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

